
 

 

 
 

11th April 2017 
Dear Parent 
 
Thank you for turning up in such large numbers to our Holy Week re-enactments - the children’s dignity 
brings us all to a much deeper reflection of the events of this story of our Salvation.  My thanks to the 
children and staff for their commitment and the importance they place on these assemblies. 
 
 

A reflection for Good Friday 

Walk With Me 2017 

 
 
Thank You and So long 
Miss Maynard leaves us at the end of term to be able to spend more focused time with her young son.  
We wish her all the very best for the future and in her family life.  We are hoping to see her occasionally 
next term.  Our thanks for all that she has given to us at St Mary's.    
 
We also say goodbye to Miss Misra who leaves us to join another school after Easter.  We wish her all 
the best. 
 
Our Love and Best Wishes ... 
To Mr Davis and Miss Gallagher who will be joined in the Sacrament Holy Matrimony during the Easter 
break.   Miss Gallagher will be known as Mrs Davis when she returns.  Mr Davis will continue to be 

known as Mr Davis .  We wish them both many happy years together filled with love, laughter and 

a million shared and beautiful memories.  God bless them both. 
 
New Uniform 
If you need to purchase any new items of uniform during the Easter break, our supplier Somal Fashions 
will be closed until 21st April for refurbishment. 
  
Lost Property and Inhalers 
Please collect any lost property before the end of term.  It will be re-distributed by us if left as we do not 
have the room to store it indefinitely. 
Please ensure that you collect your child’s inhaler to wash at home and check dates etc. – the advice we 
have been given is that they should be air dried following cleaning – so no cloth drying. 
 
Choir After School Club – this resumes on 15th May. 
 
 
Lenten Charity Collection – The grand total will be provided after Easter.  Many, many thanks for your 
superb generosity across the weeks of Lent. 
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Attendance this term : 
 

class attendance    % class attendance    % 

YRC 94.1 3C 97.6 

YRW 95.5 4J 96.1 

1GS 95.9 4M 97.1 

1SM 96.3 5M 97.1 

2D 96.6 5H 96.0 

2P 97.1 6 96.1 

3JC 96.6   
WHOLE SCHOOL 96.3 

Well done to all classes – let’s aim even higher next term! 
 
 
May I, on behalf of all staff, wish you a very blessed and holy Easter time.  Enjoy the break whether near 
or far.  May the sun continue to shine on us. 
 
My thanks to our staff team who work conscientiously and diligently to further your children’s learning.  
May they, too, have a most well deserved break. 
 
God bless. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H.M. Cusack 
Headteacher 


